
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

5th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

 

We are delighted to be taking the children to the Dick Wittington Panto this year. We will visit 

Kings Lynn Corn Exchange on Thursday 14th December for the 10am showing. Your child will 

need to be at school for 8.40 prompt as we will not be able to wait for late comers.  

Fundraising has been completed by staff of the school which has reduced the cost of the panto trip 

meaning we can pass on that saving to our parents.  We are requesting a donation of £7.50 per 

child or £5.00 for those children entitled to free school meals.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school in a named envelope with 

£7.50/£5.00.  by Tuesday 12th December. 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of child……………..…………………………………….……Class……………….....……….. 

 

Please also complete the attached photo permission form as we are creating our new website and 

Facebook page and would like to be able to add photos of the children enjoying their time at the 

Panto. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Valerie Rose 
Head Teacher 

Head Teacher - Mrs Valerie Rose 

 

Gedney Church End Primary Academy. 

Church End, Spalding PE12 0BU 

 

Permissions for treats at the panto 

My child can travel by coach and attend the Panto          

My child can have a box of raisins at the Panto                                                          

My child can have an ice cream at the Panto                  

 

Parent/Carer signature………………………………………………………………………. 

 
  

 
  

 
  


